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Construction to Continue on the South Side of Main Street 

 

[BREVARD, N.C., April 13, 2023] – We are happy to report that downtown construction is still 

running on schedule. After completing the new sidewalk and corner bulb-outs on the north side 

of Main Street, Sossamon will continue work on the south side of Main Street. Construction on 

the south side of East Main Street will begin on Monday, April 17, with sidewalk demolition 

near Cup & Saucer. Curb and trench drain work will continue through Thursday, April 20, and 

the new sidewalk in that section will be laid on April 24 and 25. During this time, Sossamon will 

continue their electrical work and install wayfinding signs. 

 

During the first two weeks of May, drivers and pedestrians should expect to see closures at the 

corners outside of Beverly-Hanks and O.P. Taylor’s while Sossamon installs the final corner 

bulb-outs at the intersection of Main and Broad. Landscaping is slated to begin on May 8 and 

continue through early June.  

 

As always, construction schedules are subject to change. Please observe closure signs downtown 

and continue to exercise caution near construction areas.  

 

 


